
From: Zach Korach
To: Mariela Vargas
Subject: FW: Fiscal Strategic Planning Committee
Date: Monday, March 29, 2021 5:08:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Heather Dean <heather7dean@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 28, 2021 4:28 PM
To: Zach Korach <zachk@cupertino.org>
Subject: Fiscal Strategic Planning Committee

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a member of the Senior Center I have concerns about changes.  We have been 'locked' away for a year and I 
wonder what the Center will be like when and if it reopens.  The members of the Center have, in the past, gone 
through some arbitrary changes from the P&R staff that didn’t work.  I would hate to see the same happen again 
especially since we have all been so cut off both from the Center and our everyday lives.  I would like to request a 
slow attitude in changing what has been, in my opinion, a much loved and successful operation.

Thank you for your considerations.

Bark Less, Wag More...iPad
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